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As a late discovery BIPOC DCP, any baseline legislation for this unregulated and 

corrupt industry based in colonialism, white supremacy, racism, and eugenics is 

overdue. 

The fertility industry was never made for us; it was made to protect donors and give 

parents a child. Once born, they grab their millions in profit and are done with us as 

humans. 

 

As DCP, we have no or limited info on 1/2 of our genetic background for years to 

decades on end. We also have no clue who we’re related to increasing risk of 

accidental incest. 

As a therapist, the weight of discovery or being a known DCP with all of the above 

info blank can be devastating on mental health. 

 

Happy to support the bill and hope to see more spread to other states. 


